TULSA COUNTY PURCHASING DEPARTMENT

MEMO

DATE:

March 26, 2019

FROM:

Matney M. Ellis

Purchasing Director

TO:

Board of County Commissioners

SUBJECT:

Amendment #2-Clinical Supplies Bid-Company Name Change

On April 16, 2018, the Board of County Commissioners approved to award the bid for Clinical Supplies to Moore Medical, CMF#244315.

The Tulsa County Purchasing Department has received notification that Moore Medical and McKesson Medical-Surgical have integrated and therefore Moore Medical will change their name to McKesson Medical-Surgical Government Solutions, LLC. We respectfully request the Board of County Commissioners accept the name change from Moore Medical to McKesson Medical-Surgical Government Solutions, LLC. All pricing and services will remain the same.

This amendment is respectfully submitted for your approval.

MME / skb

ORIGINAL: Michael Willis, County Clerk, for the April 1, 2019 agenda.

Dear Valued Customer,

We're excited to share that we're integrating Moore Medical with McKesson Medical-Surgical. Moore Medical has been a valuable part of McKesson Medical-Surgical since its acquisition in 2004. We're taking this opportunity to expand our capabilities and deliver more value to Moore Medical customers with an even stronger product and service offering.

With the advantage of our combined strengths, you'll gain access to industry-leading capabilities to help you meet the challenges the future holds. Our blended integration team is planning how we'll offer you increased efficiencies and expanded solutions. Our wide range of technology resources and tools has been thoughtfully engineered to save time and make it both easy and more efficient to manage your procurement and supply spend. McKesson Medical-Surgical offers you access to over 150,000 products including an extensive offering of quality McKesson Brand products.

You may have questions about what procedures or services may change. For now, your day-to-day business activities with us and those you work with will remain the same. We'll update you with any changes as we move forward.

Both Moore Medical and McKesson Medical-Surgical enjoy excellent relationships with our valued customers, and during this integration, we're committed to maintaining the same high service levels and value you expect.

We want to hear your questions and address any of your concerns throughout our integration process. Please call us at 1.800.234.1464 for questions and to give feedback.

Thank you for your business and continued support.

Sincerely,

Eddie Dienes, President

Primary Care

McKesson Medical-Surgical

Rick Frey, President

Richard Frey

Moore Medical

McKesson Medical Surgical

McKesson Medical-Surgical 9954 Mayland Dr. Suite 4000 Richmond, VA 23233

www.mckesson.com





.....

January 23, 2019

As part of Moore Medical's transition to the McKesson Medical-Surgical Ordering Platform, we want to let you know about another exciting change that will happen in the New Year.

On April 1, 2019, Moore Medical will change its name to McKesson Medical-Surgical Government Solutions LLC ("MMSGS"). This name change signifies our increased focus and dedication to our government customers and announces the joining together of a specialized team with extensive experience in supporting your unique needs.

What you need to know about this transition:

| What's Staying the Same? |
|--|
| Tax ID # 20-2046702 |
| Experienced Customer Service Team |
| Your Account Manager, if applicable |
| Multiple Ordering Methods |

What's Changing Effective 4/1/19

New Name:

McKesson Medical-Surgical Government Solutions LLC (MMSGS) 9954 Mayland Drive, Suite 5176 Henrico, VA 23233

New Remit to Address:

MMSGS PO Box 936279 Atlanta, GA 31193-6279

New dedicated Customer Service Phone Number:

833-343-2700

New dedicated Customer Service Email:

Government.CustomerService@McKesson.com

Updated Vendor Forms or W-9 can be requested from Bid@McKesson.com.

If you have any questions related to this change, please feel free to contact your Account Manager or current Customer Service team at 800-234-1464.

We appreciate your continued business.